
 
Lr no. Covid 19/BSNL/                                                                                                                          Date 02/06/2021  

The  CMD BSNL 

Bharath Sanchar Bhavan,H.C.Mathur lane  

Janpath, New Delhi. 

Most Respected sir  

 SUB;- Request to   Appointment to Dependent Family members of Employees who died due to COVID-19 on 

Compassionate Ground Appointment scheme –Reg                                                             ***** 

    The present COVID-19 pandemic has wreaked havoc since it raised its head in INDIA and unfortunately many 

of Employees of the our BSNL have lost their lives while in service due to this COVID-19. The situation is even 

more painful where the Employees happened to be the sole bread earner in the family.  

    In this context ,it is stated that the DoPT vide O.M.No 14014/6/94-Estt (D) dated 09-10-1988 has issued the 

Compassionate Appointment under Central Govt. Scheme to grant appointment on Compassionate Grounds 

to a dependent family member of a Government servant dying in harness .The main object of the scheme is to 

relive the families of such Government Servants from financial destitution and to help them get over the 

emergency. The Department of Income Tax issued a letter in this regard vide letter no Fno.610/01/2021-TCB 

Dtd 8/5/2021 copy of the letter enclosed herewith for information and also many of the state Government 

considering the same to their Employees.  

     In this regard our union requests to CMD BSNL to treat our employees as Central Government Employees as 

we are paying pension at par with the  Central Government  Employees . 

 With regards   

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

(K.Jaya Prakash)   

General Secretory   

 


